
Notice of overnight 
power outage:  
May 11-12, 2017
Saskatoon Light & Power is planning an overnight 
power outage in your area to perform necessary 
system maintenance at the Taylor Street Substation. 

What you can expect from us:
•	 �Power outage beginning at 11:30 p.m.  

on Thursday, May 11.
•	 �Power service resuming at 5:30 a.m.  

on Friday, May 12.
•	 �Power is expected to be restored on schedule 

however, if unexpected issues arise, customers 
can access updates as follows:

	 -	� Online: saskatoon.ca > select Power  
Outages under Service Status menu

	 -	 Twitter: follow @YXEServiceAlert
	 -	 Phone: call 306-975-2621

We recognize there is no convenient time to be 
without power service, however, this outage has 
been scheduled for overnight and during springtime 
in an effort to minimize the impact on customers. 
If you have any questions or concerns please call 
306-975-2414 (Monday to Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.) or 
the 24-hour trouble line at 306-975-2621.

Saskatoon Light & Power 
Operations



Scheduled power 
outage tips
•	 Have flashlights with fresh batteries handy.
•	� If you have medical support equipment that is 

dependent on electricity, have a back-up plan  
to maintain the use of your equipment.

•	� Charge up cell phones and other electronic devices 
prior to the scheduled outage.

•	� Use a battery operated alarm clock or cell phone.
•	� Do not use barbecues, camping heating/cooking 

equipment, or standby generators indoors. 
Deadly carbon monoxide gas is produced by any 
device fueled by natural gas, propane, heating oil, 
kerosene, coal, charcoal, gasoline or wood.

•	 �Consider unplugging computers, televisions, 
and other electronics before the outage. This 
equipment can be sensitive to surges when  
power service is restored.

•	� Ensure you know how to override or manually 
operate your garage doors. 

•	 �If the power service to your home or business  
is not restored on schedule, but you notice  
your neighbours’ power has resumed,  
phone us at 306-975-2621.

Areas affected by service outage
•	 �The neighbourhoods of Brevoort Park and 

Eastview, bounded by 7th Street to the north,  
Circle Drive to the east and south and Preston 
Avenue to the west will be affected by this  
power outage.

•	 �This maintenance work will take place weather 
permitting and barring any unforeseen 
circumstances.


